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Festivals in Focus 2014-01-10

the proliferation of festivals across the world has given birth to a new
academic field festival studies before his premature death dragan klaic was
the greatest early authority of this discipline festivals in focus contains
the last essays which klaic composed as introductory chapters for a collected
volume on festivals the four essays display the author s sharp critical
ability and raise stimulating questions about cultural festivals not just in
europe but worldwide klaic succinctly addresses the historical evolution of
festivals as well as their types contents and settings the volume includes an
introduction by christopher maughan and franco bianchini an essay on the
future of festivals by bernard faivre d acier the long time director of the
trend setting festival d avignon and appreciations of klaic by krzysztof
czyżewski anne marie autissier lucy neal and rose fenton

Names in Focus 2012

names in focus delves deep into the vast field of finnish onomastics covering
place names personal names animal names commercial names and names in
literature it provides the history and current trends in this area of
research and also supplements international terminology with the finnish
point of view on the subject brimming with examples and clear explanations
the book can be enjoyed by the most studious of researchers as well as the
casual reader who has a genuine interest in the study of names

Careers in Focus 2010-05-17

profiles jobs in transportation such as air traffic controllers airplane
dispatchers civil engineers customs officials industrial traffic managers and
more

University Teaching in Focus 2012-06-01

university teaching in focus

A New Era in Focus Group Research 2017-08-18

this volume provides a critical approach to using focus groups examining how
focus groups have been utilized to research a diverse set of research
questions covering a broad spectrum of substantive fields the collection
acknowledges the tensions between different research traditions disciplinary
emphases funding climates cultural political and ethical contexts and the
ever changing policy backdrop contributors to this book encourage researchers
to question and surmount disciplinary and terminological labels and disputes
in order to capitalize on the full potential of focus groups to illuminate
the complex collaborative processes involved in forming debating contesting
and revising opinions making decisions and forging identities the four
sections that comprise this collection address respectively using focus
groups in novel contexts employing focus groups in mixed methods research
designs innovations in generating focus group data and new theoretical
developments a new era in focus group research will be of interest to
students and scholars across disciplines as well as focus group practitioners
outside of academia



toyota previa tarago serivce repair manual download

2023-05-02 3/11
toyota previa tarago

serivce repair manual
download

Civil Procedure in Focus 2024

this is a law school casebook for use in the first year civil procedure
course

Careers in Focus 2009

profiles jobs for career driven readers interested in managing their own
business such as antiques and art dealers bed and breakfast owners florists
franchise owners pet sitters and more résumé de l éditeur

Psychoanalysis in Focus 2003-02-28

encouraging psychoanalysts psychotherapists and counsellors to adopt a more
balanced view of their own discipline this book also aims to help students
engage in critical debate during their training

New Taiwanese Cinema in Focus 2014-03-17

new taiwanese cinema in focus therefore presents the taiwanese new wave and
second wave movements with an emphasis on intertextuality citation and trans
cultural dialogue

Society in Focus—Change, Challenge and Resistance
2010-06-09

the chapters in this book showcase current sociological research as
undertaken both by established and budding social scientists in south africa
and africa the book covers a variety of topical themes the first of which
concerns the link between society power and the environment and how competing
interests whether these be corporate legal socio ecological or
environmentalist relate to each another theme includes contributions on
development democracy and service delivery workplace change resistance and
well being within the agricultural manufacturing mining and the service
sector constitute a further central focus the remaining theme addresses the
interplay of race class gender and power within the context of specific
topics such as hiv aids tertiary education and minority groups the collection
of work presented in this book reflects a critical stance towards reification
of roles highlights contradictions between principles and practices in
society and underscores the complexity of societal issues on a broad range of
contemporary themes as such the chapters are notable for their empirical
richness and methodological pluralism which are of interest to an
interdisciplinary audience whether scholars professionals or practitioners

Careers in Focus 2004

profiles jobs in construction such as architects bricklayers cement masons
construction inspectors roofers and more

Chinese Films in Focus II 2019-07-25

chinese cinema continues to go from strength to strength after art house hits
like chen kaige s yellow earth 1984 and wong kar wai s in the mood for love
2000 the oscar winning success of ang lee s crouching tiger hidden dragon
2000 disproved the old myth that subtitled films could not succeed at the
multiplex chinese films in focus ii updates and expands the original chinese
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films in focus 25 new takes with fourteen brand new essays to offer thirty
four fresh and insightful readings of key individual films the new edition
addresses films from mainland china taiwan hong kong and other parts of the
chinese diaspora and the historical coverage ranges from the 1930s to the
present the essays by leading authorities on chinese cinema as well as up and
coming scholars are concise accessible rich and on the cutting edge of
current research each contributor outlines existing writing and presents an
original perspective on the film making this volume a rich resource for
classroom use scholarly research and general reading for anyone wanting to
understand more about the historical development and rich variety of chinese
cinema contributors annette aw chris berry yomi braester felicia chan esther
cheung robert chi rey chow mary farquhar carolyn fitzgerald ping fu kristine
harris margaret hillenbrand brian hu tan see kam haiyan lee vivian lee helen
hok sze leung david leiwei li song hwee lim kam louie fran martin jason
mcgrath corrado neri jonathan noble beremoce reynaud cui shuqin julian
stringer janice tong yiman wang faye hui xiao gang gary xu audrey yue yingjin
zhang john zou the editor chris berry is professor of film and television at
goldsmiths university of london

European Economy in Focus 2005 1890

game meat is consumed world wide in most regions it contributes only a small
part to the overall meat and food supply but for reasons of animal welfare
and sustainability it is sometimes considered an alternative to meat from
farmed animals despite differences in game species ante mortem conditions
free range or fenced wild or semi domesticated hunting or harvesting
procedures and further handling of the carcass there are common requirements
as regards meat safety and quality whereas meat hygiene and safety have been
an issue in game meat for export import for a long time primary production
domestic supply and direct supply to the consumer have recently been
addressed by legislation and these sectors still present unresolved questions
and challenges this book combines 24 contributions presenting the view of
experts in game meat hygiene and quality they address four main topics i e
hygiene and microbiology epidemiology risk assessment and management and
muscle biology and meat quality in addition to contributions on this topic by
authors from eight european countries a south african perspective is provided
thus representing the standpoint of a major game meat exporter this volume is
the first in a series on safety and quality assurance along the game meat
chain following a from forest to fork approach and is targeted at scientists
in academia and industry graduate students as well as at governmental
officials in veterinary public health and food safety

International Annual of Anthony's Photographic
Bulletin and American Process Yearbook 2011-09-15

religions in focus engages with the religious lives of members of some of the
most significant religions today it presents religions as contemporary ways
of life that motivate and inspire people because religious people refer to
sacred texts honour the founders of their religions learn from elders or
mould their lives according to authoritative teachings religions in focus
explains the relationship between tradition and contemporary practice it
offers an introduction to religions that is rooted in the best scholarship of
the study of religions and provides a secure foundation for further study a
team of religious studies scholars from many countries all skilled
communicators about the contemporary religions with which they are thoroughly
familiar introduce what it means to live as a religious person today they
insist that however old or young these religions may be what is most
interesting is the ways in which people express them today this is not a
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history of religions but an insightful introduction to living religions a
guide to further study and a companion website will point to ways of building
on knowledge gained in studying this book and applying skills developed in
studying people s religious lives

Game Meat Hygiene in Focus 2016-04-08

drawing on research integrated with practitioner experience this book creates
fresh practice wisdom for engaging effectively with offenders recognising
that there are no instant solutions to changing offending behaviour it
provides a practice text encouraging a sense of confidence enhancing readers
skill when working with offenders

Religions in Focus 2007-07-11

combining history politics and critical analysis he revisits the killing
fields of cambodia documents the three month hutu machete genocide of about
800 000 tutsi villagers in rwanda and casts recent headlines from kosovo in
the light of these other conflicts book jacket

Offenders in Focus 1996

ferguson s careers in focus books are a valuable career exploration tool for
libraries and career centers written in an easy to understand yet informative
style this series surveys a wide array of commonly held jobs and is arranged
into volumes organized by specific industries and interests each of these
informative books is loaded with up to date career information presented in a
featured industry article and a selection of detailed professions articles
the information here has been researched vetted and analyzed by ferguson s
editors drawing from government and industry sources professional groups news
reports career and job search resources and a variety of other sources for
readers making career choices these books offer a wealth of helpful
information and resources

Thailand in Focus 1999

the proliferation of lawsuits against the tobacco industry has had profound
implications for american health policy tort law civil law and welfare and
social policy since the publication of rabin and sugarman s smoking policy
class action suits fda regulation clean air legislation health insurance
reimbursement and extensive advertising have brought tobacco to the forefront
of national and public policy debates this collection includes essays by
eleven leading public health experts economists physicians political
scientists and lawyers whose activities encompass congressional testimonies
surgeon general s reports on youth smoking and clinical trials for drugs for
smoking cessation they analyze specific strategies that have been used to
influence tobacco use including taxation regulation of advertising and
promotion regulation of indoor smoking control of youth access to cigarettes
and other tobacco products litigation and subsidies of smoking cessation and
set them against the latest scientific findings about tobacco use and the
changing cultural and political setting against which policy decisions are
being made in addition to rabin and sugarman contributors include frank
chaloupka peter jacobson robert kagan nancy rigotti john slade and ken warner

Prosecuting War Crimes and Genocide 2022-06-01

tourism and sustainability explores and challenges the notions of development
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sustainability globalisation and power and their relationship to contemporary
tourism in the third world

Careers in Focus: Computer and Video Game Design,
Third Edition 2001-10-25

how can organizations and their managers face the tremendous complexity of
the current environment how can their compliance with the requirements of
sustainability be evaluated and how can new organizations be structured to
ensure their viability this book addresses these questions in a very
practical way essentially combining systems theory with cybernetics to help
managers to evaluate and shape organizations by making accessible the wealth
of knowledge contained in these fields importantly it also provides
guidelines for its practical application

Regulating Tobacco 1889

education at a glance is the authoritative source for information on the
state of education around the world it provides data on the structure
finances and performance of education systems across oecd countries and a
number of partner economies the 2019 edition includes a focus on tertiary
education with new indicators on tertiary completion rates doctoral graduates
and their labour market outcomes and on tertiary admission systems as well as
a dedicated chapter on the sustainable development goal 4

The International Annual of Anthony's Photographic
Bulletin 2003-12-08

what happens when local unions begin to advocate for the rights of temporary
migrant workers asks michele ford in her sweeping study of seven asian
countries until recently unions in hong kong japan malaysia singapore south
korea taiwan and thailand were uniformly hostile towards foreign workers but
ford deftly shows how times and attitudes have begun to change now she argues
ngos and the global union federations are encouraging local unions to
represent and advocate for these peripheral workers and in some cases
succeeding from migrant to worker builds our understanding of the role the
international labor movement and local unions have had in developing a
movement for migrant workers labor rights ford examines the relationship
between different kinds of labor movement actors and the constraints imposed
on those actors by resource flows contingency and local context her
conclusions show that in countries hong kong malaysia and thailand where
resource flows and local factors give the global union federations more
influence local unions have become much more engaged with migrant workers but
in countries japan and taiwan for example where they have little effect there
has been little progress while much has changed ford forces us to see that
labor migration in asia is still fraught with complications and hardships and
that local unions are not always able or willing to act

Tourism and Sustainability 2012-01-13

education at a glance oecd indicators is the authoritative source for
accurate and relevant information on the state of education around the world
it provides data on the structure finances and performance of education
systems in the oecd s 34 member countries as well as a number of
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Design and Diagnosis for Sustainable Organizations
2008

this book provides a robust gendered analysis and establishes a feminist
approach to international actors responses to sexual violence crimes in
conflict in eastern democratic republic of the congo drc and the impact of
these global political practices on local gendered power relations sexual
violence crimes in eastern drc have received significant global attention and
triggered calls by the international community to end this violence this book
critically assesses international assistance to the congolese legal system to
challenge sexual violence crimes to determine to what extent it engages with
the continuum of gendered violence from peacetime to conflict it also
examines whether international assistance has produced any transformations in
gendered power relations in eastern drc the author investigates how
challenging sexual violence crimes in conflict necessitates broader female
empowerment and engagement with gendered power relations this book will be of
interest to scholars and postgraduate students in gender studies development
studies and international relations it will also provide significant guidance
for professionals working for development agencies and international ngos
focusing on eastern drc

Lman Atlas Singapore & the World 2e 2019-09-10

the feminisation of poverty is viewed as a global trend and of particular
concern in developing regions yet although popularisation of the term may
have raised women s visibility in development discourses and gone some way to
en gender policies for poverty reduction the construct is only weakly
substantiated this work covers this topic

Education at a Glance 2019 OECD Indicators 1977

this book presents narratives of the social use of space in the divided city
of mostar bosnia herzegovina through the narratives of movement in the city
the work demonstrates how residents engage informally with conflict
transformation through new movement and use of spaces this book will appeal
across the social sciences and in particular to students academics and
researchers in the fields of peace and conflict studies political sociology
and human geography

Islam in Focus 2019-04-15

compiled by two skilled librarians and a taiwanese film and culture
specialist this volume is the first multilingual and most comprehensive
bibliography of taiwanese film scholarship designed to satisfy the broad
interests of the modern researcher the second book in a remarkable three
volume research project an annotated bibliography for taiwan film studies
catalogues the published and unpublished monographs theses manuscripts and
conference proceedings of taiwanese film scholars from the 1950s to 2013
paired with an annotated bibliography for chinese film studies 2004 which
accounts for texts dating back to the 1920s this series brings together like
no other reference the disparate voices of chinese film scholarship charting
its unique intellectual arc organized intuitively the volume begins with
reference materials bibliographies cinematographies directories indexes
dictionaries and handbooks and then moves through film history the colonial
period taiwan dialect film new taiwan cinema the 2 28 incident film genres
animated anticommunist documentary ethnographic martial arts teen film
reviews film theory and technique interdisciplinary studies taiwan and



toyota previa tarago serivce repair manual download

2023-05-02 8/11
toyota previa tarago

serivce repair manual
download

mainland china taiwan and japan film and aboriginal peoples film and
literature film and nationality biographical materials film stories
screenplays and scripts film technology and miscellaneous aspects of
taiwanese film scholarship artifacts acts of censorship copyright law
distribution channels film festivals and industry practice works written in
multiple languages include transliteration romanized and original script
entries which follow universal aacr 2 and american cataloguing standards and
professional notations by the editors to aid in the use of sources

From Migrant to Worker 2015-11-24

this book provides an overview of what aid is how it has changed over time
and how it is practiced as well as debates about whether aid works for whom
and what its future might be the text shows how aid is a contested and fluid
concept that involves a wide and changing variety of policies actors and
impacts it equips the reader with an understanding of what aid is where it
comes from and where it goes how it is delivered and what its impacts are and
whether shortcomings are a result of a fundamental problem with aid or merely
the result of bad practices it explores the changing political ideologies and
conceptions of development that continually reshape how aid is defined
implemented and assessed and how despite a global commitment to the
sustainable development goals we are at a point where the very notion of aid
is being questioned and its future is uncertain each chapter includes case
studies chapter summaries discussions weblinks and further reading to help
strengthen the reader s understanding aid and development provides an
important resource for students development workers and policy makers seeking
an understanding of how aid works

Education at a Glance 2015 OECD Indicators
2020-10-29

this handbook takes stock of the african union s vision 2020 to rid the
african continent of wars civil conflicts human rights violations and
humanitarian disasters including violent conflicts and genocide and provides
recommendations on how to address contemporary threats to peace and security
in africa it explores the continent s current peace and security landscape
including new actors emerging threats and the prospects for achieving
sustainable peace with contributions from highly respected experts in the
field both academics and practitioners the volume unpacks the sources of
conflict instability and the challenges of peace and development and provides
research based policy advice to guide and inform african governments policy
makers practitioners and scholarly audiences on the continent and beyond

Sexual Violence Crimes and Gendered Power Relations
2007-01-01

in good victims roxani krystalli investigates the politics of victimhood as a
feminist question based on in depth engagement in colombia over the course of
a decade krystalli shows how victimhood becomes a pillar of reimagining the
state in the wake of war and of bringing a vision of that state into being
through bureaucratic encounters the book also sheds light on the ethical and
methodological dilemmas that arise when contemplating the legacies of
transitional justice mechanisms
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Gender, Generation and Poverty 2018-07-21

blockchain and supply chain management combines discussions of blockchain and
supply chains linking technologies such as artificial intelligence internet
of things satellite imagery and machine vision the book examines blockchain s
basic concepts relevant theories and its roles in meeting key supply chain
objectives the book addresses problems related to inefficiency opacity and
fraud helping the digitization process simplifying the value creation process
and facilitating collaboration the book is balanced between blockchain and
supply chain application and theory covering the latest technological
organizational and regulatory developments in blockchain from a supply chain
perspective the book discusses the opportunities barriers and enablers of
blockchain in supply chain policy along with legal and ethical implications
supply chain management faces massive disruption with the dynamic changes in
global trade the impact of covid 19 and technological innovation entire
industries are also being transformed by blockchain with some of the most
promising applications in supply chain management provides theoretical and
practical insights into both blockchain and supply chains features numerous
illustrative case studies boxes tables and figures examines blockchain s
impacts on supply chains in four key industries food and beverage healthcare
pharmaceuticals and finance

Movement as Conflict Transformation 2016-04-19

black african african descendant and of african heritage are just some of the
ways africans and africans in the diaspora both old and new describe
themselves this volume examines concepts of race ethnicity and identity as
they are ascribed to people of colour around the world examining different
case studies of how the process of identity formation occurred and is
changing contributors to this volume selected from a wide range of academic
and cultural backgrounds explore issues that encourage a deeper understanding
of race ethnicity and identity as our notions about what it means to be black
or of african heritage change as a result of globalization it is important to
reassess how these issues are currently developing and the origins from which
these issues developed global africans is an important and insightful book
useful to a wide range of students and scholars particularly of african
studies sociology diaspora studies and race and ethnic studies

An Annotated Bibliography for Taiwan Film Studies
2020-10-06

for more than a century the olympics have been the modern world s most
significant sporting event indeed they deserve much credit for globalizing
sport beyond the boundaries of the anglo american universe where it
originated into broader global realms by the 1930s the olympics had become a
global mega event that occupied the attention of the media the interest of
the public and the energies of nation states since then projected by
television funded by global capital and fattened by the desires of nations to
garner international prestige the olympics have grown to gargantuan
dimensions in the course of its epic history the olympics have left numerous
legacies from unforgettable feats to monumental stadiums from shining
triumphs to searing tragedies from the dazzling debuts on the world s stage
of new cities and nations to notorious campaigns of national propaganda the
olympics represent an essential component of modern global history the
olympic movement itself has since the 1990s recognized and sought to shape
its numerous legacies with mixed success as this book makes clear it offers
ground breaking analyses of the power of olympic legacies positive and
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negative and surveys the subject from athens in 1896 to beijing in 2008 and
indeed beyond this book was published as a special issue of the international
journal of the history of sport

Aid and Development 2022-05-24

plant tissue culture and its agricultural applications presents the
proceedings of the 41st university of nottingham easter school in
agricultural science held in england the sessions covered in this volume
reflect the revolution of tissue culture and its role in the propagation of
elite plant material and the development of improved genotypes this book is
organized into four main sections the first section chronicles the revolution
of the plant tissue culture this includes papers on clonal propagation
morphogenesis germplasm storage plant health and genetic improvement the core
of this volume is covered by the introductory and the final chapters which
interrelate the different subjects areas covered by the proceedings and
provide a realistic assessment of future research required for the plant
tissue culture revolution to come to fruition this book will be useful to
readers interested in understanding the history evolution and future of plant
tissue culture and its applications in the agricultural sector

The Palgrave Handbook of Sustainable Peace and
Security in Africa 2024

Good Victims 2021-03-03

Blockchain and Supply Chain Management 2017-01-20

Global Africans 2013-10-18

Olympic Legacies: Intended and Unintended
2013-10-22

Plant Tissue Culture and Its Agricultural
Applications
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